
  

 

 

 

 

June 11, 2021 

 

Bernard Nash 

Cozen O’Connor 

1200 19th Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20036 

 

 

Re: “2021 Blog of the Year Award in Law” 

 

Dear Bernard Nash, 

On behalf of the Publications Committee of our awards program, it is our pleasure to announce that your firm is the 

winner of the “Blog of the Year Award in Law.” My warmest congratulations! 

As you well know from your in-depth involvement, this year we celebrate our twenty-second Anniversary on October 18, 

2021.  

I look forward to seeing you soon, and thank you for your great involvement and support.  

 

 

With all my best wishes, 

          
William C. Burton, Esq. 

Founder & Chair 

 


